Dear Martin Baker,

Please be assured that we as a Church (Presbyterian Church of Wales) will hold your people up in prayer during these difficult days. As I write this e-mail to you I am reminded of Psalm 46 and of knowing the stillness of God in all situations – even our, “ever-present help in trouble. And therefore we will not fear, though the earth give way”.

I was good to meet your colleague John Daniel in Durham a few weeks ago – he spoke with a particular anointing.

May God bless you Martin as you lead the Church at this time.

Bryn
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